PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF SHELBY

February 14, 2017
7:00 PM

Present: Merle Draper, Supervisor
Dale Stalker, Deputy Supervisor
Kenneth Schaal, Councilman
William Bacon, Councilman
Darlene Rich, Town Clerk
Bethany Centrone, Counsel for Bond, Schoeneck & King
Michael Fuller, Highway Supt.
Traci Culver, Bookkeeper
Claude Grimes, Constable
Paul Gray, Constable
Dan Wolfe, Zoning and Code Enforcement Officer
Kirk Myhill, Planning Board
Trisha Laszewski, Assessor

Absent: Stephen Seitz Jr., Councilman

Others: Brian Murray Sr. Jerry Velesko
Jim Zelazny Les Quackenbush
Alan Bushover Thurston Dale
Sue Fuller

Public Hearing was to re-open the hearing that was suspended last month, January 10, 2017.
Purpose: to consider demolition or removal of property at 5475 East Shelby Road.

Under oath given by Bethany Centrone the Code Enforcement Officer Dan Wolfe testified that
he has been by the property several times looking for remediation to the house and property.

Everything remains the same. There is no activity.

Motion by Councilman Schaal, second by Councilman Bacon to close the hearing at 7:02 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC
Town Clerk



